
 
 
 

  CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 
301 E. Huron, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan  48107 
Phone (734) 794-6110             FAX  (734) 994-8297 

 

 
 
Office of the City Administrator 
 
July 9, 2014 
 
Keith E. Hernandez, AICP 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
Detroit Field Office 
Office of Community Planning and Development 
Patrick V. McNamara Federal Building 
477 Michigan Avenue, Room 1710 
Detroit, MI  48226-2502     Via:  First-Class Mail 
 
Subject: Notification of Eligibility as an Entitlement Grantee  
  Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program 

 
Dear Mr. Hernandez: 
 
In response to your correspondence dated June 25, 2014, it is the City of Ann Arbor’s 
intent to become a direct grantee of HUD’s Community Development Block Grant 
Program CDBG based on criteria #4:  “Defer status as an entitlement grantee and 
continue to participate as part of the urban county.” 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns at (734) 794-6110. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
cc: City Council 

Mary Jo Callan, Executive Director, Washtenaw County Office of Community and 
Economic Development 
 


